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Press Release 

27 December 2020 

 
We hereby announcing that Ekushe Academy Australia Inc. has cancelled 

the ‘Ekushe Book Fair 2021’ at Ashfield Park due to COVID -19 

pandemic.  Analysing current situation and considering public health and 

safety, we have decided not to proceed with our traditional Book Fair for 

2021.  

 

We will organise a ‘Discussion and Cultural Function’ on 20th February, 

Saturday 2021, 6:00 PM at Hurstville Civic Theatre Hall. In this occasion 

we will maintain all current COVID-19 health and safety guideline. 

 

More information will follow soon. 

  

 

 

Thank you. 

 

Engr Abdul Matin, President                 Rownak Hasan, General Secretary  

 matinbd@gmail.com                             rownak_hasan@yahoo.com 
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